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Curio and relic firearms manufactured years ago do not have serial numbers on them. 
Also modern firearms occasionally need lowers make necessary repairs. These are 
replacement parts and do not have serial numbers. This legislation would make law 
abiding gun owners subject to arrest and prosecution for repairing their modern rifles.


